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ExamiDation tor Inspectors ot PG8t 
Omees 

1980. r Shri Buta Singh: 
l Shri Gulshan: 

Will the Minister of Transport and 
Communications be pleased to state: 

(a) whether it is a fact that several 
representations were received by the 
Director General of Posts and Tele-
graphs to relax minimum standards 
both in aggregate and each subject in 
the Examination for Inspectors of 
Post Offices held in 1961 ; 

(b) whether it is also a fact that in 
the above-mentioned examination all 

the 114 vacancies were reserved for the 
members of scheduled castes and 
scheduled tribes and nine candi-
dates belonging to scheduled castes 
tribes were selected; and 

(c) if so, steps Government propose 
to take to fill up the remaining 105 
reserved vacancies? 

The Minister of Transport and C_ 
munlcatious (Shri Jagjivan Bam): 
(a) Yes, Sir. 

(b) Yes, the reserved vacancies 
were 115. 

(e) The unfilled reserved vacancies 
excluding those which have lapsed 
will be carried forward. It is also 
under examination to see what mea-
sures should be adopted for securing 
the full quota of Scheduled Castel 
Tribe candidates for the posts of 
Inspector of Post Offices . 

Selleduloed Caste and Scheduled TriM 
P. &I: T. Employees 

1"1 f iSItri Buta Singh: • L ,SlIri Gulshan: 

Will the Minister of Transport and 
Communications be pleased to state: 

(a) whether it is a fact that com-
munal rosters are maintained for the 
confirmation of Scheduled Caste and 
Scheduled Tribe employees in alI the 
P & T Circles; 

(b) if so the total number of postal 
clerks conftnned by the Superinten-
dent of Post Offices, Chanda in 1958, 
1959, 1960 and 1961; and 

(c) the number of Scheduled Castes 
and Scheduled Tribes out of them in 
eaeh of the years? 

The MInister of Transport aDd Com-
munications (S1Irl JagjIvan Bam): 
(a) Yes, Sir. 

(b) and (e), The Chanda Postal 
Division was constituted on the 2'l'I:h 




